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WILDLANDS

07/31/2009

Mr. Jensen Uchida

San Joaquin Cross Valley Loop Transmission Project
c/o Environmental Science Associates

225 Bush Street, Suite 1700

San Francisco, CA 94104-4207

RE: San Joaquin Cross Valley Loop Transmission Project

Dear Mr. Uchida:

We learned about Southern California Edison’s above referenced project through the
California Public Utilities Commission’s (CPUC) website and were able to attend the Draft
Environmental Impact Report public comment meeting. One of the potential conditions of
CEQA review may require the permit applicant to mitigate for any, wetland or wildlife habitat
impacts. Wildlands, Inc. specializes in providing a cost effective and environmentally sound
solution to meet your mitigation requirements.

Wildlands, Inc. operates both the Sand Creek Conservation Bank and the Great Valley
Conservation Bank. These banks create a “win-win” situation for project developers and the
environment. By purchasing mitigation credits you can quickly solve your mitigation
requirements and contribute to the overall health of the environment within the vicinity of your
project site. Credits for California tiger salamander, San Joaquin kit fox, vernal pool fairy
shrimp and vernal pool tadpole shrimp are currently available for sale in Tulare County.

Please feel free to contact me at (916) 435-3555 to inquire about how Wildlands can help
solve the San Joaquin Cross Valley Loop Transmission Project’s wetland and habitat mitigation

requirements.

Very truly yours,

Wildlands, Inc.

Project Directd¥/Corporate Sales
Wildlands Inc.

3855 Atherton Rd.

Rocklin, CA 95765
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